
Project #90026: Capitol Hwy Corridor Improvements 
 
Hello -  
  
Please make the Capitol Hwy. sidewalk and storm water management project a top priority  in the City's 
Comprehensive Plan. This project will make it possible for pedestrians to safely access the area from 
Multnomah Village to  essential businesses along Capitol Hwy to Barbur Blvd, including grocery store, 
pharmacy, and veterinary clinics.  This is especially critical for people like myself - a blind person 
- and  for wheelchair users to experience the promise of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 to 
have access to public thoroughfares.  
  
Sidewalks along Capitol Hwy. will also make it safer for people using bus stops along that route.  Finally, 
this project will help alleviate the damage currently done to our roadways from uncontrolled or inadequate 
stormwater management. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Dr. Beth Omansky 
7852 SW 31st  Ave. 
Portland, OR 97219 
(503) 892-5668 
bethfomansky@aol.com 


